From: Dot & Mick [mait

Sent: 21 May 2018 20:52
To: NATIONALCASEWORK <NATIONALCASEWORK@dft.gov.uk>
Subject: Stopping Up of Princes Parade, Hythe, Kent

Good evening
| wish to add my comments to the proposal of the above.

| have been coming to Hythe for over 40 years and now live here. The stopping up of Princes
Parade is absolutely disgraceful. The only reason for doing so is to allow houses to be built
along the Esplanade. This is an amenity used by walkers, cyclists, dog walkers and the
disabled. Every spare inch of green space in Hythe is being gobbled up for housing. It will
create parking in the roads around the town impossible and the enjoyment of the Military
Canal will be ruined by these proposals.

| understand an enormous fence will be built closing off the new road from the canal. This is
a ludicrous solution and one that needs preventing. If we do live in a Democracy then the
Government must listen to the people. | have certainly heard nobody say they are in favour
of these actions.

Regards

Dorothy Tweedy

This email has been scanned by the Symantec Email Security.cloud service.
For more information please visit http://www.symanteccloud.com






